
David S. Wall 

[P.O. Box 756  Newberg, Oregon  97132]; [Cell: (408)-287-6838]; [davidswallinyamhillco@gmail.com] 

                                                                   Via Electronic Mail 

February 18, 2020 

                                            

To: House Committee on Rules; [and many others]. 

 

Re: OPPOSITION to: [HB 4124] 

 

My opposition to [HB 4124] is predicated on the need to wait for the Oregon Supreme Court to rule on  

Measure 47. 

 

Whereas there is a significant need to set campaign contribution limits, especially for the 2020 Election Cycle, 

"short-circuiting" the Supreme Court ruling on Measure 47 is not acceptable and sets a dangerous precedent. 

 

The danger with [HB 4124] is anytime the Oregon Voters decide their fate at the polls, some enterprising 

Senator and or House Representative could design legislation to delay imposition of the Voter's mandate by 

misusing the Supreme Court's docket for political and or pecuniary gain(s). 

 

There are many interested parties that are "tugging on your coattails" to pass [HB 41244]. Read all of them 

carefully, cogitate and deliberate [HB 4124] truthfully with your colleagues but, let the Oregon Supreme Court 

do their job first. 

                                                                                                 VOTE "NO" ON: [HB 4124]! 
                                                                                                                     Respectfully submitted,  

                                                                                                                       /s/ David S. Wall 
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